PLANNING BOARD
January 14, 1993

This meeting was scheduled to hold a public hearing to discuss proposed zoning ordinance
amendments.

There was not a quorum present, therefore, the meeting could not convene.

Mr. Smith and Peter Dow discussed that the Capital Improvements Plan would be a priority for
updating this coming year.

Larry Smith also noted that the Master Plan update is also due.



